
chool library.  All vouchers will be gratefully received!  
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“Nurturing the New Generation” 

Garden update – We are currently still refurbishing 

the garden and completing a section at a time. We 

have now completed the main area. If you are able to 

assist us in any way, this will be really appreciated  

Recommendation perks - For a limited time, if you 

recommend us to another family who then join Little 

Roos Marlow you will receive a gift and as the new 

family will receive a discount with their registration. 

 
Little Wallabies have been taking part in different 

sensory activities. They have been exploring 

different textures using their hands and feet. Whilst 

doing these activities the children have been able to 

explore a variety of resources ranging from paint, 

bubble wrap, sand and water.  

 

Little Explorers have been looking at different types 

of technology that we use in the nursery, such as 

cameras, recordable devices and remote control 

toys. They were then given the opportunity to take 

photos by themselves. We have also been looking at 

our emotions and feelings to build and develop our 

Personal, Social and Emotional skills.  

 

Big Kangas have recently been taking part in 

different science activities. They have been 

experimenting with different materials seeing the 

reactions when they mix solutions together. They 

have been using keywords such as oily, slimy, solid, 

float, sink, melting. See picture above. 

Parent Reminder: Please can all parents 

provide a labelled water bottle for your 

child to use throughout the day. At meal 

times the children will still be encouraged 

to use a nursery cup to drink from.  

 
 

 

Welcome to the Little Roos Marlow Newsletter. 

We hope you have all had a restful summer break and adjusted back 
to the chilly early morning school run journeys! 

As always we are very proud of our little ones achievements and we 

would love to share these with you. As you may know already, the 

Parent consultation meetings will take place next week, from 

Monday 1st October 4pm until 6pm. The appointment booking form is 

available still on your room doors. In the meantime, please go to the 

Early Years Foundation Stage Statutory Framework on www.gov.uk. 

This will help you to understand more about your child’s learning. 

Events 

Little Roos Proud Cloud – we would like to 

update our ‘Proud Cloud’ board with all of 

the amazing achievements of the children. 

Please collect some paper clouds from a 

member of staff so that we can fill our board 

with the children’s amazing achievements.    

Cooking with our chef – over the coming 

weeks our in-house chef Sue will be 

carrying out fun cooking activities with all 

age groups. This will allow all of the 

children to take part in a variety of cooking 

experiences as well as refining essential 

skills such as weighing, measuring and 

seeing the end product of combing the 

ingredients.                                            

Macmillan Charity event – we would like to 

raise some money to support the Macmillan 

Trust. On the 8th or 10th October we would 

like children to dress up in green and 

donate £1. Throughout that week we will 

also be planning a variety of activities for 

the children to take part in. Please help us 

to support this worthy cause. 
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